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Friday 3rd February 2023 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

I am writing to let you know that I will be going on maternity leave at Easter and will be returning towards the 

end of the Autumn term 2023.  

 

I am delighted to inform you that in my absence Kathleen Cushnie, who has been a Deputy Headteacher for a 

number of years at Hazelbury, will be the Interim Headteacher during this period. Kathleen has extensive 

knowledge of the school and is well known to the community and I know that she will do an excellent job at 

leading Hazelbury.  

Yours sincerely 

Laura Pearce 

Headteacher 

 


